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Comments: Thank you for accepting my comments.  I've hiked and rode my horse in numerous Wilderness areas

in NM, CO, and UT, and I've never seen a structure, such as a cabin.  Camping or sleeping under the stars....isn't

that part &amp; parcel to the Wilderness experience?   Cabins don't belong in designated Wilderness....it's just

wrong!  

 

I strongly believe that the U.S. Forest Service (F.S.) must leave its current policy unchanged and phase out the

ANILCA cabins in this Wilderness area, as was the U.S.F.S.'s original intent.  These cabins don't belong in a

Wilderness area...in fact, they are the antithesis to wilderness.  Please don't change the policy, and phase out the

cabins.  

 

Thank you for your service.  


